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June 21
st
 2018 

 

 

 

Camp Road/Park Road/Hopkins Road Residents 

 

 

RE: Camp Road bridge replacement 

 

At this time, we anticipate starting the Camp Road bridge replacement some time around the 16
th
 

of July.  The project will not start before the 16
th
.  Our contractor has committed to as quick a turn 

around time as possible for the new bridge.  We anticipate having the new bridge open to traffic 

no later than August 13
th
, perhaps sooner than that. 

 

During this three to four week period the bridge will be closed and you will have to use Burr 

Road in Cornish. We are providing you this advanced notice now so that if you have any special 

deliveries or projects this summer you can plan accordingly.  

 

Visit the town’s homepage on our website regularly; we will post the closing date there as soon as 

we know it. 

 

The new bridge is a laminated wooden structure manufactured by Hansen Bridge of Springfield, 

NH. http://www.hansenbridge.com/ It is fully NHDOT compliant and is rated to take all legally 

loaded vehicles. The new bridge is designed to last well over fifty years. 

 

If you have any questions call the Town Office.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephen Halleran 

 

 
 

 


